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RETURN TO AN ADDRESS OF THE HOUSE OF COMMONS dated June 16, 1971,

showing:

A copy of all letters, telegrams and other communications sent to
the Government of the United States by the Department of External
Affairs regarding the Trans-Alaska Pipeline System and the ecological
dangers arising from the transportation of oil by tanker from Valdez,

Alaska to United States' ports on the Pacific Coast.

The attached information has been received by the President of the
Privy Council from the Department of External Affairs. ’
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Mover: Mr. Douglas

Dated: dJune 17, 1971
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